
 

Sanbornton Public Library   Board of Trustees Meeting 

October 5, 2021 

 

Call to order: 6:00 p.m. 

In attendance: Marcia Haigh, David Adams, Carol Raymond, Paula Grassie, Grita 

Olmstead and alternate Chris Hobby. 

Old and New Business: Discussion was held on the need to go forward with a job 

search for an eventual Library Director. The position of Assistant Director will be 

postponed. Discussion on where to submit ads: In-house, then the Town’s 

website and the N.H. State Library Job List. This position will be open until filled. 

The Trustees also discussed waiting until the next meeting to set up a search 

committee. 

A motion was made by D Adams and seconded by P Grassie to accept the Library 

Director’s job description and pay grade. Motion passed. 

Motion by G Olmstead and seconded by David Adams to reserve the Assistant 

Director’s position until a new Director is chosen. Motion passed. 

Other Business: Marcia showed the book cart plaque in Arlene Stanton’s memory. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:31.  

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 19, 2021, at 6 pm.  

 


